
 Mrs. Hickson’s Newsletter  

Last newsletter of the year! 
 

 

Classroom News 
 

Peek at Our Week: 
 

Reading/Writing:. We are completing the last 
unit of the year. We will continue to practice 
trick words and reading CVC words. We also will 
practice digraphs (ch, sh, th, wh and ck) and 
reading and writing sentences.  
 
Math: We are now in Module 6. The focus is 
place value and teen numbers. The counting 
goal for the last nine weeks is 100! 

 
Homework 

 
Practice letter sounds for the remainder of the 
year. Review throughout the summer before first 
grade! 
 
Continue to practice fact fluency. Review 
throughout the summer before first grade! 
 
Practice counting to 100. 

 Dates and Reminders 
 
   
Class Needs:  
 
Clorox Wipes 
 
Reminders 
 
Check and clean out your child's folder 
every day! 
 
Please send a snack and water bottle every 
day for your student. If you need assistance 
with this, please do not hesitate to reach 
out! 
 
 
 
May 9th- Interim Reports 
 
May 17 - PTA Spring Fling 
 
May 27 - Memorial Day - No School 
 
June 4th - Moving up Day 
 
June 5 - Last Day Of School (Early Release - 
12:00 Dismissal) 
 
June 17 - Report Cards 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

                                                              
 

 
 

 


